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Chippenham-based Charity Fun4All, which aims to give Carers and those they Care for a break, 

continued its programme of activities on April 17 2019 with a trip out to the American Museum in 

Bath.   

16 Members enjoyed their visit, especially as it was a beautiful day.  The grounds were lovely to walk 

around and the newly laid fruit tree area will be wonderful when fully established.  

 

The quilt exhibits were a mix of heritage and modern and were amazing to see - the amount of work 

that went in to them was incredible. There were also some samplers created by children as young as 

10! 

 

The house itself was full of exhibits, from war hats to buckskin dresses, and various rooms were laid 

out in period style. A good time was had by all. 

 
Our Programme for 2019 continues on April 26 with a Buffet Lunch in the Rotary Hall, followed by a talk from 

Brenda and Michael about their voluntary work in Uganda. 

We welcome enquiries from anyone who is a Carer 24/7 and are in need of a break.  You would be made very 

welcome to join in with our monthly events which are put on at minimal cost in the Rotary Hall, Station Hill, 

Chippenham.  Please contact 01249 654390 for further information or visit our Website fun4all.org.uk 

   

### 

 

PRESS RELEASE ENDS       

 

Editors Notes :   For further details please contact Mike Oakes  via e-mail chair@fun4all.org.uk  or 

Telephone 01249 660010       


